Bike safety on the roads to
be discussed

Law Enforcement Strategies to Improve Pedestrian and Cyclist
Safety will be the subject of a June 24 talk in South Lake
Tahoe.

The free event 1is from noon-1:30 in the board room at Lake
Tahoe Community College.

It will be a webinar with discussion afterward. The webinar os
produced by the Association of Pedestrians and Bicyclists. A
representative from the South Lake Tahoe Police Department
will part of the discussion.
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